

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

February 14, 1990

Louis Gross, P.E. Louis Gross & Associates, Inc. 925 Sixth Street, NW Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO THE BELL OFFICES (J-14/D88) ENGINEERS STAMP DATED FEBRUARY 7, 1990

Dear Mr. Gross:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of February 7, 1990, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Montoya, C.E. Engineering Assistant

BJM/bsj (WP+1632)